
The Boonthamurra RNTBC presents 

Workshopping PBC Governance 
29 & 30 September 2021

(AGM & Native Title Holders meeting to follow on 1 October 2021) 

28 September 2021 
Elders and Youth On-Country Day  

28 September - Elders and Youth On-Country Day 
The Boonthamurra RNTBC’s Board of Directors invite all Boonthamurra People to 
attend an on-country meeting between the Elders and Boonthamurra youth. The on-
country meeting will be an opportunity for the Elders to share stories and pass on 
knowledge about country with younger Boonthamurra People. 

29 & 30 September - Workshopping PBC Governance 
The Boonthamurra RNTBC’s Board of Directors invites Boonthamurra People to 
participate in a two-day governance workshop. The workshop is an opportunity to 
sit down as a community and together reflect on the Boonthamurra journey since 
the PBC was established as well as an opportunity to work together to identify goals, 
priorities and strategies for achieving sustainable outcomes for current and future 
generations of Boonthamurra people.

There will be a free bus service provided travelling from Brisbane to Eromanga. 
The bus will depart Brisbane on 26th September 2021. Travel assistance and 
accommodation will be provided to all those who attend.

For more information, please visit:
Website: https://www.boonthamurrapbc.com.au/ 
Facebook:https://www.facebook.com/groups/1421841408188572/

Time: 9am - 5pm 
At: Eromanga Hall, Deacon St, Eromanga QLD 4480  

Save the Date
Back to CountryBack to Country


